THE

VY TABLE

BECOME A 2025 PAY-IT-FORWARD PARTNER

In January 2025, The Ivy Table will be opening a nonprofit cafe in Brighton with a unique pay-it-forward model.
The cafe will offer a limited menu using high quality ingredients and every dish will be offered at no charge.
Those who need to be blessed by a free meal, can simply accept one without stigma or shame. Those who
would like to be a blessing to others, can pay-it-forward by making a donation that will provide a meal to
someone less fortunate through The Ivy Table ministries locally and in Thailand.

Name and logo prominently displayed on the 2025 Pay-it-Forward Partners
wall behind the welcome/ order counter for 1 year

Name/ logo on cafe TV screen within scrolling ministry photos for 1 yr

8 hour complimentary use of the new glass enclosed conference room
Name/ logo with a direct link to your website on our homepage and in
monthly newsletter with social media recognition for 1 year

e $2,500 sponsorship credit toward 2025 Gala

$1,500/month or
$18,000 a year

e Name and logo prominently displayed on the 2025 Pay-it-Forward Partners
wall behind the welcome/ order counter for 1 year

Name/logo on cafe TV screen within scrolling ministry photos for 1 yr

4 hours complimentary use of the new glass enclosed conference room
Name/ logo in January's monthly newsletter with social media recognition
$1000 sponsorship credit toward 2025 Gala

$1,000/month or
$12,000 a year

Name on cafe TV screen within scrolling ministry photos for 1 year

2 hours complimentary use of the new glass enclosed conference room
Social media recognition in January

$500 sponsorship credit toward 2025 Gala

$500/month or
$6,000 a year

Since its inception as a 501¢3 charity in 2022, The Ivy Table has been devoted to feeding faith, hope, and love both locally in

Livingston County and in the country of Thailand. Learn more at www.theivytable.org



